
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
April 27, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro     The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair         Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations    House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol      1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515      Washington, DC 20515 
 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting funding for the El Paso Children’s Hospital Pediatric Mobile Clinic in fiscal year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is El Paso Children’s Hospital, located at 4845 Alameda 

Ave, El Paso, TX 79905. 

 

The funding would be used for the acquisition of a mobile medical vehicle and the ability to outfit it with 

technology and equipment necessary for a Mobile Pediatric Clinic. The Mobile Clinic will be able to 

provide both basic and specialty pediatric healthcare throughout El Paso County while targeting areas in 

the County that oftentimes lack access to pediatric care and medical resources. Additionally, the unit will 

provide clinical services, vaccinations, financial education and resources for parents, and education with 

school district nurses and teachers. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 
Veronica Escobar 

Member of Congress 

 
 


